Good evening, Kiser families, this is assistant principal Melissa Bocci with your weekly
update. Quarter one report cards will come home on paper with students this Thursday.
There is no school on Monday in honor of Veteran's Day. We hope you have a peaceful day
with your family as we remember those who have served our country. As always, check the
Tiger Times for the information you need for the week linked in your text and email:
https://secure.smore.com/n/amj74f. Have a wonderful evening.
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